
 
 
 

Cancellation of Japanese Film Festival 
 
Because of the widespread epidemic of COVID-19 Virus and the Government 
of Nepal's request not to organize any large-scale gatherings, the Embassy of 
Japan regrets to inform all concerned that the Japanese Film Festival 2020 in 
Pokhara and at the Embassy Hall in Kathmandu planned for 13-14 and 27-28 
March respectively, has been cancelled. 
 
Inconveniences caused to all friends and well-wishers is deeply regretted. 
 


